MEMORANDUM                                         		            INFORMAL DISCUSSION 
			                                                           
			

To:	Conservation Commission/Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency

From:	Suzanne Simone, Environmental Planner

Date:	January 6, 2023

Re:	Informal Discussion for proposed animal shelter at 340 Hubbard Street 


Proposal

The Conservation Commission is asked to provide comment on the schematic site plan proposal for the construction of a new animal shelter to be located behind the high school at 340 Hubbard Street.  The existing building will be removed and replaced with a new building.  One notable design feature of this building is the timber rattlesnake enclosure.   

The town is exploring the ability to incorporate heat pumps, radiant heating and solar energy into the design.


Review

Wetland soils are located to the south of the proposed building.  Wetland flag #8 is located within 20 feet of the building.    A sediment and erosion control plan will be created once the site grading plan is finalized.

The property is not encumbered by a conservation easement.   Private conservation easements to the south provide a buffer between the animal shelter building and the watercourse neighboring the parcel.

The property is not identified as an area of interest in the December 2022 Natural Diversity Database map edition.   
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